
The Book Club meets at the Cutlerville Russ’ Restaurant at 7:00pm the fourth 
Wednesday of every month to discuss our current book. Our season is from 
September through April, excluding December. For more information, contact 
Joan Dykema -  joandykema@yahoo.com.  
 

Ladies’ Bible Study meets in Room 118 on the second and fourth Wednesday 
mornings at 9:30am - September through April. We are studying the book of 
Joshua. For more information, contact Ruth Dykhouse - drlleejd@gmail.com.  
 

Family Meal Night is an opportunity to come together in the middle of the 
week for a free meal and fellowship. Meal is Wednesdays at 6:00pm. For more 
information, contact Bonnie Hofmann  - bhofmann61@yahoo.com.  
 

GEMS (Girls Everywhere Meeting the Savior) seeks to equip women and girls 
to live radically faithful lives—doing justice, loving mercy, and walking humbly 
with God. Girls in grades 3rd - 8th meet the first, second, and third Wednes-
days at 6:25pm. For more information, contact Julie Fennema - juliefenne-
ma@gmail.com.  
 

Cadets is the ministry of the men of God who are dedicated to bring boys in 
grades 3rd - 8th into a living relationship with their Lord and Savior. Cadets 
meet the first, second, and third Wednesdays at 6:25pm. For more infor-
mation, contact Kevin Syswerda - syswise@comcast.net.  
 

The Heritage Writing Group meets the third Wednesday of each month at 
7:00pm in Room 105. Members write their stories at home and share with the 
group. The purpose is to encourage one another to keep writing.  
 

A Men’s Prayer Group meets Thursdays at 6:30am in Room 113. Consider 
joining a group of men for a half an hour to pray for the Holy Spirit’s guidance 
in our church and that we will make a difference in our community and coun-
try. 
 

Marriage Ministry partners with Grace Marriages and meets one Saturday 
each quarter to intentionally invest in marriages. The next meeting will be Sat-
urday, May 2. All couples are welcome, no matter if recently engaged or cele-
brating many years of marriage. For more information, contact Brad and Stacy 
Meulenberg - stacy.meulenberg@gmail.com. 

 
 

Young At Heart is a group for ages 50+ to fellowship. Activities are planned 
throughout the year. For more information, contact Jan Vredevoogd - 
cdvjev@sbcglobal.net.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

March 8, 2020 
 
 

9:30am service 

Behold Our God 

The Love Of God 

In Christ Alone 

Marvelous Grace 

Offering: General Fund & Christian Schools 

Scripture: Matthew 14:22-36 (pg. 1520) 

Message: “Exuberance And Doubt” 
~Pastor  Josh VanDrunen 

Jesus Calls Us, O’er The Tumult 

Lord, Whose Love In Humble Service 

 

 
 

5:00pm service 

Here I Am To Worship 

My Jesus, I Love Thee 

My God, How Wonderful You Are 

Offering: World Renew 

Scripture:  Matthew 26:6-16 (pg.1542) 

Message: “She Has Done A Beautiful Thing!” 
~Pastor Cal Compagner 

When We Walk The Lord 

Going     Growing     Blessing 



 

We are glad that you came to First Cutlerville today. We gather in God’s 
presence to praise, pray, and learn from God’s Word - all for God’s glory! 
Please take a moment to sign the LinkIn when passed down the row. 
 

During the season of Lent, in AM worship we will be following Jesus' disciple 
Peter. Since Peter appears frequently, and often prominently, in the four gos-
pels, we learn much in how he follows Jesus. Equally vital, we grasp the signifi-
cance of our ongoing, personal relationship with Jesus Christ.  
 

We welcome Pastor Cal Compagner as the worship leader of Sunday, March 
8’s evening service. Pastor Cal is retired after serving 30 years at Friendship 
CRC. He and his wife, Doreen, have four children and eight grandchildren. 
 

Children   

 Nursing Room - Has two rockers and a changing table.   

 Nursery - Children ages birth to 2 years old are welcome in the nursery. 

 Little Lambs - for ages 2-3 years old. 

 Children’s Worship - 4’s Pre-school - 1st grade in Rooms 114/115. 

 Kids' Corner - A selection of toys is available under the first set of mailbox-
es on your right labeled Nursery Nook. There are two tables with kid 
friendly activities where the audio of the service is able to be heard.    

 Busy Bags - There are quiet activity bags available at the entrances to the 
Worship Center. Return the bags at the end of service. 

 

For our offering, we pass the offering plate once. If you would like to give to 
the General Fund, place your offering in an envelope found in the seats and 
label it General Fund. All loose offerings will go towards the special offering.  
 Sunday, March 15 AM - Benevolence 
 Sunday, March 15 PM - Christian Schools 
 

Prayer is an important part of life at First Cutlerville CRC. We invite you to join 
us for a time of prayer before the morning service in the Prayer Room. Prayer 
teams are also available after the morning service to pray with and for you. 
 

Sermon Outline for the AM and PM services are on the media stands.  
 

Upcoming Events 
Saturday, March 21 - A Night On The Town, HS Fundraiser Dinner 

Friday-Saturday, March 27-28 - GEMS Retreat 

 
 

Sunday School and Catechism are offered after the morning service Septem-
ber through May. Students in Kindergarten through 5th grade are invited to 
join our teachers in Room 117. Students 6th-12th grade are welcome to attend 
one of our catechism classes.  
 

Worship Choir rehearses Sundays after the morning service. This group is 
open to all music lovers. For more information, contact Holly Baar -  
baarhk17@msn.com. 
 

Sunday Evening Fellowship meets the first Sunday of the month after the 
evening service at 6:15pm with a potluck meal. For more information, contact 
Larry and Phyllis Vredevoogd - lpvredevoogd@gmail.com. 
 

Omega House Prayer Group meets to pray for those who are seeking abor-
tions, offering hope and alternatives. Meetings are on the second Sunday of 
the month in the Prayer Room at 4:15pm and on the third Thursday of the 
month at 10:00am. For more information, contact Ruth Dykhouse -  
drlleejd@gmail.com. 
 

Middle School Youth Group meets on the first and third Sunday of each 
month from 6:15-8:00pm in the Youth Room. Students will eat supper, play 
games, and hear the gospel at each meeting through devotions, scrip-
ture reading, small group discussions and/or a guest speaker.  For more infor-
mation, contact Sami DeYoung - youth@fcvcrc.org. 
 

High School Youth Group meets on the second and fourth Sunday of each 
month from 6:30-8:30pm in the Youth Room. Students will play games, eat 
good food, and have a short lesson. For more information, contact Sami 
DeYoung - youth@fcvcrc.org. 
 

Women of the Cloth  group meets the first and third Mondays of the month 
at 7:00pm in Room 117 to work on personal craft projects or a planned group 
project. Bring your craft and join the fellowship time.  
 

women@thewell meets Tuesdays at 7:00pm in Room 113. New members are 
always welcome. In March, we will be doing a study on Whisper by Mark 
Batterson.  For more information, contact Kristen Lobbes  -  
kristenlobbes@comcast.net.  
 
 
 

 
 

Life At First Cutlerville 


